Heber Springs School District
School Board Meeting Minutes

The Heber Springs Board of Education held a special board meeting on February 22, 2016, in the
Heber Springs Administration Office at 5:30 p.m. All members were present.

I President Al Thomas called the meeting to order.

II. President Al Thomas stated that the board would go into executive session at 5:31 p.m. to conduct
high school principal interviews and discuss personnel. The board returned to open session at 8:15 p.m.

III. Board Action:

Dr. Stauffacher made a recommendation to hire Marc Griffin as High School Principal for the 2016-2017 school year.
Motion to hire: Gary Redd

Second: Richard Whybrew

Motion passed.

Dr. Stauffacher made a recommendation to renew the following administrator’s contracts for the 2016-2017 school year.
Megan Adams — Elementary Assistant Principal

Roxanne Riddle — Elementary Principal

Brad Reese — High School Assistant Principal

Rita Watkins — Middle School Principal

Motion to renew contracts: Richard Whybrew

Second: Gary Redd

Motion passed.

President Al Thomas asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Gary Redd made a motion to
adjourn at 8:21 p.m. Richard Whybrew seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

Approval of the minutes

The minutes of the February 22, 2016, special board meeting are approved.

Mr. Al Thomas, President

Mr. Gary Redd, Secretary

Dr. Alan Stauffacher, Superintendent



